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                                                                                                                                             12th September 2022 
 

Class 6 – Learning Groups 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Class 6, 

I am delighted to update you on class provision beginning next week (week beginning 19th 

September). 

For mornings only, Class 6 will be split into two learning groups; one led by Mrs Wallis (our new 

Assistant Head of School) and the other by Miss Loges. The teaching will purely focus on core 

subject content: English and Maths. The learning groups have been decided by the Senior 

Leadership Team and are mixed-ability.  

The children will come into school, register and have morning Collective Worship, as normal. 

After Collective Worship, the children will split into their ‘learning group’; they will return as a 

whole class for breaktime, lunch and the afternoon lessons (taught by Miss Loges). 

Miss Loges will continue to plan the learning in line with Medium Term Plans and Progression 

of Skills documents – Miss Loges and Mrs Wallis will be in constant dialogue. 

Since the beginning of term, Mrs Wallis has been in class, where the children have met her. The 

children will be made aware of what group they are in this week. I am sure you agree that this 

is an excellent opportunity for all children in Class 6 to flourish and make excellent progress. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Additionally, Miss Loges and 

Mrs Wallis will be available at ‘Meet the Teacher’ after school on Thursday, 15th September 

(3.15-4.15pm). 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Lamprell 

Head of School 
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